
 
Pfizer 

cordially invites you to a  
promotional medical program 

entitled 
  

“Treatment of Deep Vein Thrombosis (DVT) and 
Pulmonary Embolism (PE) and Reduction in the Risk of 

Stroke and Systemic Embolism in Patients with 
Nonvalvular Atrial Fibrillation (NVAF)” 

 
Thursday, July 11, 2019 

 
featuring 

 
Alan Younes, MD 

Interventional Cardiologist 
Freedman Memorial Cardiology Clinic 

Alexandria, Louisiana 
 

 
6:00 PM — Registration 

6:30 PM - Dinner with Presentation 
 

Hana Japanese Restaurant 
2915 South MacArthur Drive 

Alexandria, Louisiana 
(318) 442-9898 

Please RSVP by calling 
Doug Garrett at 318-451-4344 

 
 

If you plan to attend, kindly make every effort to arrive by the designated start time and to remain through the duration of the program. Please be advised that late arrivals 
may be prohibited from participating in the event.  
Notice: This event is conducted in accordance with the PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals (HCPs) and is limited to invited HCPs and appropriate 
HCP staff. Attendance by guests or spouses is not appropriate. In addition, Pfizer policy prohibits attendance by HCPs who practice in a specialty for which the relevant 
Pfizer product does not have an FDA approved indication.  
State and Federal Employees: State and federal laws and regulations may limit your ability to receive meals. By attending this event, you confirm that you have obtained any 
necessary approvals from your employer.  
Public Disclosures: The cost of meals provided to U.S. HCPs is subject to Pfizer’s national public disclosure policy as well as applicable state law disclosures. Pfizer's 
disclosure allocates the cost of meals equally across all attendees regardless of actual consumption.  
State Law Restrictions: Regardless of where you practice or reside, if you are an HCP who is licensed in Vermont or Minnesota, or an employee/agent of a Vermont HCP 
(e.g., PAs, non-prescribing nurses, etc.), you may not attend this event. If you are an HCP licensed in Massachusetts, or an employee or agent of a Massachusetts HCP, you 
may only attend if this event is being conducted at an in-office or in-hospital setting or, for out-of-office programs, only if the event is being conducted within the state of 
Massachusetts. 


